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December 20, 2006

Save Our CBC Kamloops

419 West Battle Street, Kamloops, BC, V2C 1H1 

(250) 377-7740    saveourcbckamloops@hotmail.com

December 20, 2006
Canadian Broadcasting Corporation

P.O. Box 500 Station A
Toronto, Ontario
M5W 1E6

Dear Mr. Rabinovitch

On behalf of the citizens of Kamloops, BC and surrounding area, I would like present the Canadian Broadcasting Corporation with a proposal for its English Language Television broadcast.  Our group, Save Our CBC Kamloops, has identified an excellent opportunity for the CBC since our area lost its analogue over-the-air (OTA) service earlier this year.  

On March 1, 2006, our local OTA provider (CFJC) stopped carrying CBC programming as part of its daily schedule.  A group of concerned citizens formed in response to this tragedy with the purpose of understanding the situation and organizing the return of broad-based CBC television availability. (Note: we are not in support of restoring analogue service as it is outdated but we are seeking a different approach to broad-based availability). 

The results of meeting with thousands of residents over the months has provided us with many ideas and lots of feedback about how to make this a win-win situation for both the CBC’s biggest fans and the Corporation.  We call the project:  “KAMLOOPS: PILOT CITY.”

As analogue technology becomes increasingly out-of-date, all broadcasters (public and private) will be forced to turn the corner to digital service.   Many of these groups are lagging behind in preparing for the inevitable transition.  With respect to the CBC, all communities that you service will eventually have the analogue OTA service discontinued. With some 44 communities slated for digital OTA service, the CBC must determine what technology will best suit the broadcast area in terms of range and topography but also solve corporate administrative issues associated with such a transition.  

“KAMLOOPS: PILOT CITY” is a chance for the CBC to be proactive in its approach to the digital age.  Our community of 82,000 is an excellent opportunity for the CBC to experiment with proposed digital broadcast technology as our topography is diverse and our city footprint large.  We have mountains, sprawling suburban areas, thriving university and urban core, and rural residential zones.  We also have a very diverse population.

It’s a well-known trait of successful organizations that proactivity pays large dividends.  The CBC could place itself ahead of the impending digital changes and continue to pave its way for a bright broadcasting future.  The residents of Kamloops are eager to discuss the broadcasting possibilities with you and look forward to seeing the CBC on all of our television sets again in the future.

We look forward to hearing from your office.

Sincerely,
Pam Astbury

Save Our CBC Kamloops

President

